
QClassroom Announcement (D2L)  

 

As a student of Oklahoma City University and a student in this course, you play an important 

role in the continued improvement of the learning experiences at our institution. By providing 

your honest and constructive feedback, you can not only help the institution to ensure the 

highest quality of instruction but most importantly, help your professor to better the course and 

strengthen future learning. 

OCU has adopted QClassroom (see link in the Navbar above) as our tool by which students have 

the opportunity to provide feedback about your academic experience.  As you provide feedback, 

remember the purpose of these surveys is to help professors improve the teaching environment and 

strengthen the learning. It is not a consumer complaint mechanism. Fairness to both the individual 

and the institution requires accurate and honest answers. While others will read these reports, 

student raters should answer the questions as if addressing the professor and do so in a respectful and 

professional manner. 

Your ratings and comments are always anonymous and are kept confidential until after final 

grades are input and released. 

**Again, your answers are anonymous and confidential, and your honest and thoughtful 

feedback is highly valued and greatly appreciated. 

Surveys will close on the evening of the last day of finals. 

Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey for this course.” 

 


